Good morning,

As a candidate for public office in the upcoming Idaho election, we are requesting that you take time to complete a short online questionnaire regarding recent education reforms in our state.  Specifically with regard to changes relating to the Common Core State Standards Initiative that began in 2009/2010.  Here is the link to our questionnaire,  www.surveymonkey.com/s/IdahoansForLocalEducation.

We are also recommending that you watch a recent documentary released by the Home School Legal Defense Association at this link, www.CommonCoreMovie.com  This film presents, quite fairly, some of the concerns that opponents such as ourselves have about this education reform program.  We sincerely hope that you will want to understand this growing perspective as you seek to represent a broad spectrum of Idahoans.  The run time of this film is 39 minutes.

There is considerably more information available about this program that we will be happy provide should you wish to know more.  Thank you in advance for your consideration. 

Idahoans for Local Education 
